
22/01/2021 

MS Maxine White 
21 Tabalum ST 
Balgowlah Heights NSW 2093 
mhaigh7@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1758 - 11 Lewis Street BALGOWLAH HEIGHTS NSW 2093

As a resident of 69 Ernest Street for more than ten years and having had three children attend 
the School at Lewis Street, it is hard to believe a childcare centre bordering on the school for 
57 children is even a consideration without lewis street being made a pedestrian area only. it is 
so dangerous and if permission is granted for a childcare facility so close to where children 
walk to school on their own with limited parking where even my own children used to be "park 
rangers" there will be a catastrophy at some point its not if it is just when. Lewis Street is a 
narrow street with boats and caravans and the traffic chaos has always been horrible please 
do not approve this idea its just not a viable option and should it go ahead without adequate 
safety profiling would be negligent to say the least there are plenty of other options and the 
childcare schools in the area have room to accommodate local children already. This is a bad 
idea.
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